
A message from the Chairman of the Delaware County Board of Supervisors, Tina Molé regarding 
the Sheriff’s statement of November 22, 2020 
-------------------------------------- 
As Chairman of the Law Enforcement Review Committee for Delaware County, I want to express 
my support for Sheriff Craig DuMond’s statement, via Facebook, on November 22, 2020. 
 
Because our county’s most frequent source of law enforcement interactions is substance use disorder 
and a more general mental health crisis, I thought it was imperative to have a good portion of the 
committee populated with county mental health professionals. Those professionals include: 
Mary Rosenthal – Executive Director, Alcohol and Drug Abuse Council of Delaware County 
Cindy Heaney – Director, Community Services of Delaware County 
Debra Mierop – Clinic Director, Delaware County Alcohol and Drug Abuse Services 
Joyce St. George – Catskills Addiction Coalition 
 
Sheriff DuMond’s statement describes the process of this review going forward, and I am fully 
supportive of that process. 
 
I want to thank all those who have agreed to serve as committee members and look forward to 
announcing new committee members in the near future. 
 
Delaware County residents are encouraged to submit a completed survey and public comment form 
via this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W33LYRG. 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W33LYRG?fbclid=IwAR2tc9yFGnt8iBS3lpz6bLwLEPca79bvq_tYzJYFtbb2eRyvWvkffIZjNdI

